Availability of a Source Warer Assessment (SHA)

A source water assessment (SWA) has been prepared for our system. According to this assessment, our system has been categorized with a high
susceptibility risk. More information can be obtained by contacting Mr. Jeff Loveless at (812)354-8707 at your earliest convenience. You can also obtain
additional information by contacting Ms. Rebecca Travis of IDEM’s Drinking Water Branch at (317) 308-3329.

Qur Watershed Protection Efforts

Our water system is working with the community to increase awareness of better waste disposal practices to further protect the sources of our drinking water.
We are also working with other agencies and with local watershed groups to educate the community on ways to keep our water safe.

Public Involvement Opportunities

If you have any questions about the contents of this report, please contact Mr. Jeff Loveless at (812)354-8707. Or you cmuom us at our water board
meetings, which our regularly held every first and third Monday of every month at 6:00 p.m. at Petersburg City Hall 04 Main Street, Petersburg, Indiana. We
encourage you to participate and to give us your feedback.

Please Share This Information

Large water volume customers (like apartment complexes, hospitals, schools, and /or industries) are encouraged to post extra copies of this report in
conspicuous locations or to distribute them to your tenants, residents, patients, students, and for employees.

We Care About You

We at the Petersburg Water Company work around the clock to provide top quality water to every tap. We ask that all ofowcustomash?lp us to protect our
water resources, which are the heart of our community, our way of life and our children’s future. Please call our office at (812)354-8707, if you have any
questions.

Yoy Cfdo..

Jeff Loveless, Certified Plant Operator
City of Petersburg, Indiana




